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Who would have thought back in March that we would be entering 

a second lockdown eight months later.  A very difficult time for 

everyone, but I hope you have been able to enjoy the earlier good 

weather, and played plenty of golf. 

 

Goodness knows when we will all be able to meet up again at 

County fixtures, but I am confident that the time will come, and I 

look forward to that day.   In the meantime, keep smiling, keep well, 

and I hope you all have as good a Christmas as possible in these 

extraordinary times. 

 

Jill Simmons 

 

 


